
NOTICE 
Presentations from the Short Run Marginal Cost Forum 

 

The Economic Regulation Authority, together with the Independent Market Operator, held a 
forum on Short Run Marginal Costs on 26 February. 

The forum sought to provide a better understanding of Short Run Marginal Costs with 
reference to clause 6.6.3 of the Wholesale Electricity Market Rules. 

PowerPoint presentations delivered at the forum are now available on the Authority’s  
web site. 

The Authority would like to thank those who attended.   
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http://www.era.wa.gov.au/2/602/42/short_run_margi.pm

